To: Jonathan Brown
From: G & L properties, Owners of 229 Plazaview Dr

Subject: Letter from next door neighbor — Special use permit concerning rebuilding a residential
structure at 225 Plaza View Rd, Richmond Va 23224

To whom it may concern, | am aware of the plan Mr Greg Green of GG Green Properties has for the
property adjoining my property. | understand that he would like to re build the home next door that
used to be there. The lot has set vacant for some time and it would be nice to have the home restored
to its original condition, Not only would it make my property look better to have a new home built next
door but | feel it would be good for the whole neighborhood.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely
Lynn Green

804-920-9615



To: Jonathan Brown
From: Sue Springston, owner of 221 plazaview Rd

Subject: Letter from next door neighbor — Special use permit concerning rebuilding a residential
structure at 225 Plaza View Rd, Richmond Va 23224

To whom it may concern, | am aware of the plan Mr Greg Green of GG Green Properties has for the
property adjoining my property. | understand that he would like to re build the home next door that
used to be there. The lot has set vacant for some time and it would be nice to have the home restored
to its original condition. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely
Sue Springston

804-233-8930



To: Jonathan Brown
From: Jack Dutton of Dutton equipment

Subject: Letter from next door neighbor — Special use permit concerning rebuilding a residential
structure at 225 Plaza View Rd, Richmond Va 23224

To Whom It May Concern, | am aware of the plan Mr Greg Green of GG Green Properties has for the
property in the green acres neighborhood. | understand that he would like to re build the residential
structure that used to be there. My business is located in the neighborhood and As a business owner |
feel that the mixture of residential properties compliments my business. In most modern communities
you see neighborhoods where people work & live. The lot has set vacant for some time and it would be
nice to have the home restored to its original condition. If you have any questions or would like to
discuss this matter further please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely
Jack Dutton

804-514-3900



